
                      2016 District 14 Keys end of the year report
Unit 333 put a Labor Day picnic on with the Sons of the Legion, they served Thanksgiving and Christmas dinner to the Veterans. They made an Angle tree to honor loved ones lost. They raised money on New Years with a raffle and donated $100 to Fisher House in Miami and $100 to the Long Walk Home. On Easter they had an Easter egg hunt along with hot dogs and a bounce house for the children they also gave away 3 bicycles. They also served lunches to veterans from Miami VA.
Unit 154 gave two $1000. Scholarship awards to graduating high school students. They also donated school supplies totaling $702 to our local elementary school and high school. In June they started Sponsor a Box asking members to donate the cost of postage to send out our Troop Boxes, raising $1564. Boxes are sent to their adopted platoon overseas

They donated $300 to Kair their local food bank, $100 to Making Strides Against Breast Cancer and along with the entire Legion family they raised $6711 as a joint effort. They also won 1st place in the costume contest as “A Lovely Bunch of Coconuts”

For Children and Youth they donated $300 to the Children's In Needs Fund and $100 to the Marathon Rec. center.  
For VA&R they started Pillows for Patriots to raise money for Fisher House. They made handmade pillows out of patriotic material representing all branches of the service. This project raised $1800  making their total donation to Fisher House $2300. Twenty of their pillows were taken on a Freedom Flight and given to some of our troops heading over seas.
They also donated $100 to a local Veteran who needed the money to get a new service dog, and $500 to operation Helping Hands. They did very well on poppies raising $1109 to be used for other Veterans programs. Coupons totaling over $41,000 were sent to their adopted base and sent 1 girl to Girls State.
Unit 28 raised $2000 for "Making Strides Against Breast Cancer". They held a dinner raising $800 to support K-9 military dogs also $300 was raised for the Healthy Start Coalition of the Keys helping Moms and families get a healthy start. For Christmas they spent $300 shopping for low income children. $100 was donated to a local teen attending a nursing/medical seminar. Poppies were distributed  and a letter was sent to a local day care center asking the PreK class to make posters. They sent 1 girl to Girls State.
They served food at movie night at their home post, and had dinners on Wednesday night and sold St Patrick's day beads.

Respectfully Submitted 

Eileen Harrison
